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As the Appeal year comes to an end, we are grateful to all those who gave this year. Thanks to the (#of donors) parishioners who generously supported the Appeal, we have (surpassed/came close____/outperformed) the previous year. We have accomplished $(pledge amount) of our $(goal amount) goal. These generous gifts help fund various ministries and outreach programs that directly reach thousands of individuals and families across New York. Please continue your support next year to help fund these great opportunities!

To learn more about the Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal,
contact us at 646-794-3300 or visit cardinalsappeal.org.

